
 

 

 

 

 

National Ice Skating Association of the United Kingdom Ltd 
(NISA)  

 

RESCHEDULING OF 2018 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

National Ice Skating Association of the United Kingdom Limited regrets to announce 
that the company’s AGM, scheduled for Saturday 1st September 2018 at the Jury's 
Inn, Nottingham, has been rescheduled to take place on Saturday 24th November 
2018. 

The decision to reschedule the AGM has been taken by the Board following detailed 
consideration of concerns raised by members regarding the Transition 
arrangements. This decision has been made by the directors, in consultation with the 
external consultant and NISA solicitors (both of whom have advised throughout the 
transition process).  

Please note that the election of the Vice Chair and five Nominated Directors’ (Figure: 
Ice Dance, Figure: Singles & Pairs, Figure: Synchronized, Speed: Short Track and 
Speed: Long Track) will take place in conjunction with this rescheduled AGM, along 
with the elections for the Technical Advisory Committees.    

This is a new election process and we would welcome applications from those who 
did not previously apply. 

Any candidate for the vacant positions, who has already submitted a fully completed 
application, should please note that this application will automatically be carried 
forward. However, any votes submitted to date will not be valid. 

The rescheduled AGM will be held at the Jury’s Inn, Nottingham at 12 noon on 
Saturday 24th November 2018. 

An updated Notice of AGM will be posted to members shortly.  

The Board are very sorry for any inconvenience caused and we hope to see you all 
at the rescheduled AGM. 

 

 
Rob Jones 

Chair  
on behalf of the Board 
 


